
   
 

   
 

  

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Wednesday Announcements – September 17 
Day 6 

 
The South Asian Students – Diaspora Club will meet Friday at lunch in Room W200.  Please see Ms. 
Bisht or Mr. Nowrang for more details.  All Garden City students are welcome to join this club to 
explore South Asian history, culture, and more.  (PLEASE REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENT THURSDAY AND 
FRIDAY AS WELL) 
 
The indoor Boys soccer tryouts will be held on Wednesday, September 17th from 3:00 to 4:30 pm and 
Thursday, September 18th from 4:00 to 5:00 pm in the back field. 
 

Attention all performing artists! This year's musical is Sweeney Todd! Betrayal, love, and a hearty 
dose of revenge will be brought to the SOPAC stage this February! Pick up your audition package 
from Ms. De Luca in the Drama room (W118).  
 

Could the following students please see Ms. De Luca to reschedule their audition time: Henry Pronyk, 
Gordie Pronyk, Catiana Furtado, London Boromo-Novales, Liam Nikkel, Charlotte Ashe, Zoe Striemer. 
 
Woman and Girls Empowerment group AKA WAGE, meeting today at lunch in room W210. Come and 
help us design improvements for the bathroom. All genders welcome.  
 
Grade 9 singers, vocal jazz auditions start today and continue through to Friday. Don't miss your 
chance to sing in our lunch hour ensemble. 


